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Having lived in various parts of the US and a variety of other countries, I wish to 

strongly support the removal of restrictive language from all deeds in Lake Oswego 

and in all of Oregon. The abhorrent stain of the history of Racial profiling in Oregon 

upon the vision we Americans hold dear of “Liberty and Justice for all” must be 

relegated to the unjust past of our State. We must open our hearts and legal 

language to a more welcoming inclusive vision of a growing community where the 

beautiful diversity of all humanity flourishes collectively. 

 

Thank you for entertaining the enactment of this law. 

 

Richard Czerniejewski MD 

 


